UNITY ~ grmenors - RESPEST 8 September 2017

Transport for NSW meeting notice

Your union, the PSA, will be visiting your workplace to talk with staff about any issues they may be having.
This is an ideal opportunity for us to see how the transition to the new building and the point-to-point
commission has unfolded for staff and to see if there are any other concerns.

13 September
12pm-2pm
Room L5.03

Come along at any time during this period and have a talk with your workplace organiser. All information
shared will be treated with the strictest confidentiality.

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day. All staff are encouraged to join
the PSA and be involved by having a say in how their workplace is run.
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https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

